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I am appalled to learn, with ad far as I can tell, no consultation that a large development of 8 
and 5 storey buildings has been approved to be built verging on Stony Range Regional 
Botanic Gardens. Dee Why is a nightmare of over development and this is the only natural 
area on the Western flank of the town. The new buildings will overshadow the garden and no 
doubt the land disruption caused by digging foundations and probably underground parking 
can only be detrimental to the existing flora. 
This is an area held in great affection by residents across the Northern Beaches and it is very 
sad that such developments can occur with so little input from the people who actually live 
here. 
Mary Billing 
70 Arnhem Rd 
Allambie Hts 2100 
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